
 

TAX BULLETIN 
Government of Nunavut eliminates tobacco tax commissions 

 
Effective April 1, 2016, collectors will no longer be entitled to deduct remuneration 
from tobacco tax due to the Government of Nunavut.  

The Government of Nunavut (GN) has amended its Tobacco Tax Regulations under the 
Tobacco Tax Act. Changes come into force April 1, 2016. 

Effective April 1, 2016 the GN has repealed Section 5 and Subsections 13(3) and (4) of the 
Regulations. Wholesale tobacco dealers (“collectors”) will no longer be permitted to deduct a 
commission from the tobacco tax they collect and remit to the GN. Instead, collectors will 
need to fully remit the tax they collect. Other aspects of the tobacco tax remain unchanged. 

The GN will distribute a new Tobacco Tax Return to all registered tobacco wholesale dealers 
in April 2016.  

For more information about this change or any other aspect of the GN’s tax administration, 
please contact the GN Department of Finance’s Taxation and Insurance Section: 

P.O. Box 2260 
Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 

Toll Free: 1-800-316-3324 
Fax: (867) 975-5845 

tobaccotax@gov.nu.ca 

 

 

The GN prepares this bulletin for general information only. It does not replace legislation or regulation, 
and does not provide tax advice. Should there be any conflict between this notice and the statutes, the 
statutes prevail. The GN supports the territory’s official languages. If you would like to correspond with 
the GN in an official language other than English, please contact us. ᖃᓪᓗᓇᐅᔭᖅᑑᑉ ᐊᓯᐊᒍᑦ ᐅᖃᐅᓯᕐᒥᒃ 
ᐋᔨᖃᑎᖃᕈᒪᒍᕕᑦ ᓄᓇᕗᑦ ᒐᕙᒪᖓᓐᓂ, ᐅᕙᑦᑎᓐᓄᑦ ᐅᖃᐅᔾᔨᔪᓐᓇᖅᐳᑎᑦ. 

Taxation and Insurance 
Department of Finance, Government of Nunavut 
2nd floor Parnaivik Building, 924 Mivvik St. 
P.O. Box 2260 Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 

Section de l’impôt et des assurances 
Ministère des Finance, Gouvernement du Nunavut 
2ième étage édifice Parnaivik, 924 rue Mivvik 
P.O. Box 2260 Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 

 +1 (800) 316-3324 
 +1 (867) 975-5845 

www.gov.nu.ca/finance 
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